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Thursday 5th October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
The cross country season is upon us, and it is time for the Rye Sports Family Cross Country Championships.  It is a fun, friendly competition for KS2 children to take part in after school. 

	When?
	Wednesday 11th October

	Where?
	Rye College Field

	Who?
	Boys and girls in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6

	Time?
	4pm – 5.30pm

	Kit?
	School PE kit, trainers, warm top and bottoms for before and after the event.  Water to drink.


Please note parents need to be responsible for taking and collecting the children from this event, although Miss Kearney and Mr Sayer will be there as team managers.


If your child would like to take part in the Championship, please complete the slip below and return it to school office by Tuesday 10th October.
The top 10 of each age group will compete in the area final, details of which are yet to be confirmed. 

Yours sportingly,
T Kearney
PE Subject leader
I give permission for my child ____________________________  Class __________________
to take part in the Rye Sports Family Cross Country Championships on Wednesday 11th October.

I take full responsibility for taking and collecting my child.

My child will have the following medication with them ______________________________
Signed ____________________________Date __________________________
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